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November 2022Member update

We are excited to announce the dedicated website for the 
Baptist Union Superannuation Scheme is now live.

You can view your new website at buss.org.nz.

If you do not remember your log-in details for the member 
area, please contact us.

You can find out information about the Scheme, see who the 
Directors are and view your member area. In addition new 
members will have the opportunity to join online in addition 
to the traditional paper application form. 

We would like to thank Windsor Creative (www.windsorcreative.org.nz), a part of the Windsor Park Group, for the 
design and build of the website.

The website includes information about your benefits as a member of the Scheme, member related forms and other 
documents, as well as other information members might be interested in. 

New Baptist Union Superannuation Scheme website live!

Greetings from Anglican Financial Care! We have some exciting news to share with you.

Accessing your funds in retirement - new policy
If you are a retired member you will have access to some or all of your money in the Scheme.

If you do not have any money in the locked-in CSF Balance section, all of your money is available to access. 
If you have money in the CSF Balance section, you cannot access these funds until age 65 or for the reasons 
allowed under the KiwiSaver rules.

There is now no limit on the number of withdrawals you can make in a scheme year. Members can:

• Make lump sum withdrawals - minimum $1,000

• Set up regular fortnightly or monthly withdrawals - minimum $250

You will need to complete a withdrawal form to access your money in your account. 

If you have any questions, or need a form, please contact us.
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